
Thank you to everyone that managed to
attend our Harvest Festival this week. It
certainly was a lovely service. We are

building up a lovely donation pile and will be
delivering it to the Food Bank next week.

Next Thursday, we would like to invite you to
come and see your child’s work after school.

It is an opportunity to share the work they
have done with your child before the parent

meetings the week after.

Sienna, Leah, Evie,
Freddie, Theodore and

Charlotte J

11/09/23 - Robin to Seedlings at St. Michaels Church 
12/09/23 - Swift Class Egypt Day - Dress up as an Egyptian
12/09/23 - Open Door (3:00-3:15 for Robin and KS1, 3:15 - 3:30 for KS2)
13/09/23 - PTA Break the Rules Day - See poster for more information 

Voracious

(Adjective. Greedy
or very hungry)

Attendance

Well done to Year 1 and  
Year 2 with 100%

attendance this week. 

NEWSSAMPFORD
AUTUMN 06/10/23

Upcoming dates:

Kingfishers

Head Teacher
Awards

Well done for all of your
hard work.

Evie-Rose, Tom, Oliver M,
Oliver R, Jasmine and Izzie

 

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Making patterns. 
Puffin - Adding 2 and 1 digit numbers.  
Swift - The skeleton and muscles 
Eagle - Learning a cheerleading routine 

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


